14 August 2000 

HiQ signs general agreement with UPC Sweden

HiQ is to sign a general agreement with United Pan-Europe Communication (UPC), the international telecoms and broadband operator.  The agreement relates to consultancy services within both systems and services development and business development and management alike.

UPC focuses on the development of cable networks across the whole of Europe into advanced broadband networks for telephony services and the Internet.

HiQ has been working with UPC since the autumn of 1999, and is now working by assignment of the operator in several countries.

“We work with service development within telephony for UPC in the Netherlands.  In Sweden, we are helping the company establish its operations, and in Norway we are developing mobile solutions for households,” says Lars Stugemo, CEO HiQ International.

“UPC is a new actor among the operators and is present in several countries, which makes the company an attractive customer for us.  Our strategy is to follow our customers abroad, and also to establish new customers in Sweden. UPC is a good example of a customer with which we work across the board, both with technology and management.  One of our strengths lies in our ability to offer our customers turnkey solutions within telecommunications,” concludes Stugemo.

For more information, please contact:

Lars Stugemo, CEO HiQ International, tel:  + 46 8 588 90 000

HiQ is the IT and management consultancy focusing on high-tech solutions within telecoms, the mobile Internet and simulation technology. Formed in 1992, the company is now a leader in these fields and the Nordic region is its domestic market. The Group’s turnover in 1999 was SEK 223 million and it employs 330 people in Sweden, Norway, Denmark and Finland. HiQ is listed on the OM Stockholm Stock Exchange. For more information, please visit our web site at www.hiq.se

